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Jeffrey Jackson <j effrey.j ackson@insightbb, com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 6:33 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Identification number RIN 3038-AC61.

Dear Secretary,

I want to make know to all that I oppose the restrictions to the leverage cap on FOREX trading. I see no harm in
maintaining the current standards and allowing individuals to make these choices. I believe that this restriction
would inhibit the US FOREX market and drive FOREX traders to brokers outside the US.

Please do not impose the 10:1 leverage or other such restrictions that would prevent FOREX traders from
managing thier own accounts.

Kind regards,

Jeff Jackson


